Writer-in-Residence funding generously provided by the
Fox Point-Bayside Educational Foundation

A Community Presentation
from Writer-in-Residence
LAUREL SNYDER

Wednesday,
April 17th

Want to get a book signed at the event? Please return
Boswell order form to your school library by April 8th.

Please RSVP to reserve your seat(s)!
bit.ly/fpbs417



